
Heather Woolsey 
London City Hall 
300 Dufferin Avenue 
London, ON 
N6B 1Z2 
 
Attention: SPPC Committee – Covent Garden Market 
 
Thank you for accepting this letter. With the outcome of the election completed, I would like to 
ask Council to consider adding my name as a possible candidate to join the Covent Garden 
Market Board. 
 
I have had the opportunity to work with this board for only one year. In that time, I believe I 
have been extremely active in driving an Urban Christmas Market. I strongly believe my 
addition to this board through the refocus on a key anchor in the Downtown would be 
beneficial. I have had the opportunity to engage in a conversation with the current CEO Amy 
Shackleton, and she has shown a keen interest in having me return to this role. 
 
With that, I ask that this letter serve as a request to have my name added to possible 
candidates to fill the vacancy at the Covent Garden Market. 
 
Thank you for your Consideration 
John Fyfe-Millar 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please include this letter with the SPPC package.  


